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4th October 2024 
 
Cllr Beck 
Elected Member 
 
Via email: dominic.beck@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
Dear Cllr Beck  
 
Council Meeting – Wednesday 11th September 2024    
 
Thank you for your supplementary question to Council on 11th September 2024.  I have set 
out your question and my response below:  
 
Councillor Beck asked the Cabinet Member to consider writing to Yorkshire Water to 
express concerns regarding the adverse effects on residents whose properties 
sustain damage and the support offered to them. 
 
The Councils Drainage team will draft a letter to Yorkshire Water this week that brings to 
their attention the on-going issue of repeat water main bursts in Kiveton Park Village. The 
letter will note the recent confirmation of a commitment made by YW to renew the existing 
defective watermain over a substantial length through Kiveton Village which should greatly 
improve their service and hopefully prevent the all too regular disruption caused by frequent 
water main bursts over many years. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Robert Taylor 
Cabinet Member for Transport, Jobs and the Local Economy  
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